
 
 

Thurgood Marshall Elementary-Middle School promotes a “village” mentality. As a small close-knit community, serving students in grades Pre-K to 8, we believe everyone is a 

stakeholder when it comes to the education and well-being of each and every student. We take pride in involving outside community partners that have committed to change 

through education. Our staff is dedicated to teaching students beyond expectations by pushing for extraordinary results!  

The DPSCD is in the process of planning for a combination of possible face to face learning opportunities (assuming the Safe at 

Home Order is lifted) for students and distance learning this summer from Monday, July 13th through Thursday, August 6th. The 

following programs will be offered either face-to-face or virtually from 8:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. at select school sites. All 

programs are in the planning phases and will only be offered if the response from parents indicates that there is interest and 

enough teachers to provide face to face instruction and/or online learning from home. 

If you are interested in your child participating in summer learning, face-to-face or remotely, please complete the Summer 
School Application by Friday, June 12, 2020.  

 

Enrollment forms are available in English, Spanish, Bengali, and Arabic. To learn more, visit 

detroitk12.org/enrollnow  

Questions? Email us at enrollment.growth@detroitk12.org 
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 Distance Learning Hours: 9:00 a.m.—3:00 p.m. 

WEBSITE: www.detroitk12.org/marshall  
Facebook: Thurgood Marshall ElementaryMiddle 

Twitter: @TDpcsd 
Instagram: Thurgooddolphins 

Youtube: thurgoodmarshalldpscd@gmail.com 
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DISTANCE LEARNING 
PROMOTION CEREMONIES 

 
8TH GRADE- JUNE 15, 2020 

10:00 A.M. 
 

PRE-K- JUNE 16, 2020 
10:00 A.M. 

 
KINDERGARTEN – JUNE 16, 2020 

2:00 P.M. 
 

*BY TEAMS 

INVITATION ONLY* 

HONORS ASSEMBLY 
1ST – 7TH GRADES 

JUNE 17, 2020 
10:00 A.M. 
*BY TEAMS 

INVITATION ONLY* 

Although the COVID-19 crisis is changing daily, we are keeping our students & staff safe. Please remember to 

wear a mask when necessary, wash your hands & stay 6 feet away (social distancing).   It is important that we 

continue to follow the rules of our Governor.  

Thurgood Marshall along with the rest of the DPSCD District is determined to keep EDUCATION FIRST. The link 

provided below will address frequent questions regarding the COVID-19 & distant learning information. 

https://www.detroitk12.org/distancelearning       Thurgood Marshall Distance Learning 

 

  

 

JUNE 18, 2020 
3:00 P.M. 

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdpscd.az1.qualtrics.com%2Fjfe%2Fform%2FSV_bkF3bKiPadlPDWB&data=02%7C01%7Cpaula.reese%40detroitk12.org%7C035c8e7ea8b34ac2c4ac08d8064fa937%7C2ea2d0dc889d42bc9b4c30271f82e335%7C0%7C0%7C637266286521402506&sdata=1vk14UsQFNzctpu3YWm9jF0X2i32w0TVGfiwInLi%2FZg%3D&reserved=0
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdpscd.az1.qualtrics.com%2Fjfe%2Fform%2FSV_bkF3bKiPadlPDWB&data=02%7C01%7Cpaula.reese%40detroitk12.org%7C035c8e7ea8b34ac2c4ac08d8064fa937%7C2ea2d0dc889d42bc9b4c30271f82e335%7C0%7C0%7C637266286521402506&sdata=1vk14UsQFNzctpu3YWm9jF0X2i32w0TVGfiwInLi%2FZg%3D&reserved=0
http://www.detroitk12.org/marshall
https://www.detroitk12.org/distancelearning
https://www.detroitk12.org/Page/11088

